
 
 

 
 

 

 
November 1, 2018 
 

TO:  CITY COUNCILMEMBERS 
  
FROM: MAYOR JOHN GILES 
  
SUBJECT: Appointment to the Human Relations Advisory Board.  
  
The following is my recommendation for an appointment to the City of Mesa Human 
Relations Advisory Board. 
 
Human Relations Advisory Board – Eleven-member board with one new 
appointment. 
 
Jared Smith, District 6.  Mr. Smith is a Senior Manager with Knauf Insulation and a 
Realtor with HomeSmart International.  He holds a Bachelor of Business Administration 
from Kent State University.  Mr. Smith has been an active member of his community 
including as a United Way Board Member, member of his HOA Board of Directors, a 
participant in Habitat for Humanity, and more.  Mr. Smith’s appointment will be filling a 
vacancy left by the resignation of Keola Tweedy.  His partial term will expire June 30, 
2021. 


